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Subject: PhilHealth-DepEd Survey

Date: February 28, 2017

Attached is a letter from Mr. Walter R. Bacareza, Vice President, PhilHealth-Regional
Office 3 regarding the conduct a region-wide survey to all public pupils/students in both
elementary and secondary levels for school year 2016-2017, from February 27 until March
17, 2017.

For information.
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February 22, 2017

MALCOLM S. GARMA, CESO V

Director i

0IC, Office of the Regional Director
Department of Education — Region 3
Maimpis, City of San Fernando, Pampanga

Dear Director GARMA:

Relative to the issued DepEd-Region 3 Advisory No.49, s. 2017 with subject: PhilHealth-
Depkd Survey dated February 8, 2017,

As stated, PhilHealth-Regional Office 3 will conduct a region-wide survey to all public
pupils/students in both elementary and secondary levels through the assistance of Deptd
officers and teachers. With the intent of having a manageable quantity and of guality

survey, the survey will now initially be conducted to Grade 6 pupils and Grade 10 students
for the SY 2016-2017.

The start date of distribution of survey forms will still be on the 4" week of February 2017
starting February 27 until March 17, 2017. Other provisions in the said advisory are still in
effect.

Again, our deepest gratitude to your continued support to this joint endeavor as we are
gearing towards productive and fruitful partnership in rendering services to our clienteles
specifically in terms of health and education programs.

Very Truly Yours;

WALTER R. BACAREZA
Vice-President
PhilHealth — Regional Office 3



